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Judy Mills began her career in the credit union world as a part-time teller and retired 41
years later as the CEO. She saw many changes during those years, from offering only
savings accounts and loans to adding checking accounts, VISA credit cards, and other
services. Judy was an integral part of Foothills Federal Credit Union’s success during
those years. She will be dearly missed.

Our 62nd Annual Meeting is tentatively scheduled for March 2023.
We will have more details soon. Follow us on social media for updates about this event.

In 2022 our members helped 26 children have a magical
Christmas. An average of $150.00 per child was raised
bringing our total to over $4,000.00 Thank you so much
for helping children in our area.

Foothills Federal Credit Union’s Privacy Notice has not changed. The annual Privacy Notice is available online at www.foothillsfcu.org. The
Privacy Notice will be mailed to members who request it by phone request at 1-800-978-8884. Members may OPT out of any mailers at any
time by contacting the Credit Union at 1-800-978-8884.
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Coming Soon: Text Messaging Service!
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Just A
Note

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Foothills Federal Credit Union Scholarship applications
for 2023 are now being accepted. The applications are
available in the guidance office of the followmg schools:
Lenoir City High School, '
Loudon High School,
Sequoyah High School,
and Sweetwater High
School. Deadline for
applications to be

Holiday Closings

President’s Day
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January 16th
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STAFF
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Jackie MacDonald, Head Teller
Amanda Watson, Marketing Manager

Claudia Hughes ¢ Carrie Belcher
Lindsay Farber ¢ Regina Cornett
Samantha Hill ¢ Michaila Sharp
Jennifer Russell ¢ Angela Spence
Amanda Kiser ¢ Chelsea Baker
Sharon Vineyard ¢ Emma Powell

June 19th July 4th

General Information

Loudon (Main Office)
956 Mulberry Street, Loudon, TN 37774
Phone 865.458.4347

Fax 865.458.1710 or 865.458.5816
Hours: M - F 8 am - 5 pm (Lobby) F 8 am - 6 pm (Window)

Lenoir City Branch
605 Highway 321, Lenoir City 37771

Phone 865.271.0000
Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 5 pm

Sweetwater Branch
413 Sweetwater-Vonore Rd., Sweetwater 37874

Phone 423-337-7870
Hours: Monday - Thursday 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Friday 8 am - 5 pm

Toll Free 1.800.978.8884

Foothills Flyer is published semi-annually by Foothills Federal Credit Union
as an information source to our members. Comments are welcome and should
be sent to the editor at moody @foothillsfcu.org
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